
 
 

TREASURER 
 

Reference No: NU121a 
 

 £79,788.00 pro rata per annum (pro rata: 118 days per year) 
 

Permanent 
 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service is one of the largest, most successful and 
highest performing Fire and Rescue Services in the UK serving 1.6 million people over 
10 Constituent Unitary Authorities stretching from Bridgend to Monmouth.  
 
We have built a reputation of excellence in the delivery of our services from responding 
to emergency incidents to an impressive range of preventative initiatives. South Wales 
Fire and Rescue Service is committed to making our communities safer by reducing 
risk, through focusing on community protection, attracting and developing our people, 
making effective use of resources and achieving organisational improvement.  
 
We are seeking a Treasurer of the highest calibre to provide sound professional advice 
on financial issues and strategic financial management to ensure that our statutory 
obligations are fulfilled, and the Service is shaped to face the challenges of the future.   
The successful candidate will be a fully qualified Accountant and hold a membership 
of a reputable professional body. 
 
Extensive experience of strategic financial management in either the public or private 
sector is essential.   The successful candidate must be able to demonstrate creativity 
and a high standard of interpersonal skills, with the ability to persuade others to 
improve financial efficiency across the organisation.  A full understanding of both the 
political impact of financial policy and of current issues in the public sector funding is 
vital. 
 
Application Forms can be found on the website and should be completed and returned 
to:personnel@southwales-fire.gov.uk   
 
For an informal discussion regarding this role, please contact Assistant Chief Officer 
Geraint Thomas on 01443 232007. 
 
The successful candidate will be subject to a satisfactory enhanced Disclosure & 
Barring Service criminal record check and may be required to undertake a Drug and 
Alcohol Test prior to an appointment being made. 
All documentation is available in both Welsh and English and we welcome 
communication in either language. Applications submitted in Welsh will not be treated 
less favourably. Candidates successful at the Shortlisting stage will be given the 
opportunity to confirm their language preference for interviews and assessments 
(including paperwork, verbal introductions, and interview questions).  Arrangements will 

mailto:personnel@southwales-fire.gov.uk


be confirmed following invitation to interview and may include translation and/or 
simultaneous translation. 
 
Closing date for applications is 12:00 midday on 26/03/2024. 
 
It is anticipated that the selection activities will take place during March and April 2024. 
 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service believes in the real value of having a 
diverse workforce and we proactively want to encourage applicants from all 
sectors of the community to apply. 
 

 

 


